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July 

Tue 1st – 1:30pm Leaver’s Y6 production 

Tue 1st – Wed 2nd – Y2 residential to Tattenhall  

Wed 2nd – Y3 & 4 to have a Roman Experience in school  

Thurs 3rd – Transition / Moving-up day for all pupils  

Mon 7th – Fri 11th – Y6 residential to Min-y-Don 

Tue 8th – Y6 SATs results available for Y6 parents 

Tue 15th – Reports out for EYFS & Year 6  

Wed 16th – Caterpillars finishing for summer  

Thurs 17th – Butterflies finishing for summer  

Fri 18th – 2:30pm Y6 Leaver’s Assembly                                        

                Break up for summer!  

 

 

 

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 
Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership and parents are aware of what 

their children are learning about and doing in school. 

So, this week, please ask me: 

Caterpillars: what the whale got? 

Butterflies: how many butterflies came out of the chrysalides? 

Reception: full, half-full and empty 

1M: Ellesmere Port Library  

1/2T: our school art gallery  

2U: fractions ½ and 1/4 

3S: what a switch does in an electrical circuit. 

3/4T: mosques  

4I: why did the Romans invade Britain?   

5McC: the magistrate's visit  

5/6S: the magistrate's visit and our artwork 

6T: how I investigated my recovery rate 

 

SPORTS DAY WINNERS!   

Huge congratulations to House Malla who achieved 

the most points at last week’s sports day! 

As a reward for their hard work, effort and 

collaboration, all those pupils who took part in sports 

day from House Malala will have the chance to spend 

some time outside today with House Malala staff, 

enjoying an active game of rounders.  

Thanks to all our pupils for demonstrating such high 

levels of sportsmanship last week and to our families 

for coming along and supporting them. I am sure you 

will all agree, it was a wonderfully fun and inclusive 

event.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

OFSTED REPORT  

We are absolutely thrilled to be sharing with all our families our Ofsted Inspection Report from our Ungraded Inspection 

a couple of weeks ago. Staff, Governors, Trustees and most importantly pupils, are pleased to see the wonderful 

uniqueness of the offer at The Acorns represented in the report. Please do read it in full, as it highlights what a special 

place this is to come to school and what an amazing set of staff your children get to work with each day. Thank you to all 

our parents for your overwhelmingly positive and kind comments and for choosing to send your children to our school. 

As I enter my final 3 weeks of Headship at The Acorns, I could not feel prouder of our community and the work we do 

together to provide this quality for our pupils and families, always with our core values of Mutual Respect, Equity, 

Inclusivity and Love at the heart of our decisions. Enjoy the read!  

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


